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September 10, 2020 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – Children’s Hospital Grant for Hirsch Recreation Center 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned: 

 

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to apply for, accept, and appropriate a 

grant from the Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center in the amount of 

$12,750 for the purpose of providing funding in support of Hirsch Recreation 

Community Programming to increase the programming capacity of the Hirsch 

Recreation Center for members of the Avondale community; and further 

AUTHORIZING the Finance Director to deposit the donated funds in Fund 

319, “Contributions for Recreation Purposes.” 

 

This Ordinance authorizes the City Manager to apply for, accept and appropriate a grant in 

an amount up to $12,500 from the Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center for the 

purpose of providing funding in support of Hirsch Recreation Community Programming to 

increase the programming capacity of the Hirsch Recreation Center for members of the 

Avondale community.  

 

This Ordinance also authorizes the Finance Director to deposit the grant funds in Fund 

319, “Contributions for Recreation Purposes.” 

 

There is no match requirement associated with the acceptance of this grant, and there will be no 

new FTE associated with the acceptance of this grant. 

 

This Ordinance is in accordance with the “Collaborate” goal to “Work in synergy with the 

Cincinnati community,” as described on page 209 of Plan Cincinnati (2012).  

 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

cc: Christopher A. Bigham, Assistant City Manager 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director  
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